State of South Carolina
Department of Revenue
300A Outlet Pointe Blvd., Columbia, South Carolina 29210
P.O. Box 125, Columbia, South Carolina 29214

ATTENTION: TAX DEPARTMENT

TO: Commercial Mobile Radio Service (CMRS) Providers and Prepaid Sellers in South
Carolina
FROM: The South Carolina Department of Revenue, South Carolina 911 Committee and

Budget and Control, Office of Research and Statistics

RE: New CMRS E911 Month Surcharge for 2013

Effective June 1, 2013, the South Carolina E911 Advisory Committee has set the annual CMRS
E911 monthly surcharge for the year 2013 at the average monthly telephone 911 surcharge rate
of $0.63.

Therefore, the $0.63 surcharge rate should be collected for each CMRS connection for which
there is a mobile identification number containing an area code assigned to South Carolina by
the North American Numbering Plan Administrator and/or prepaid wireless transactions in 2013.
The $0.63 rate will be reflected on your June 2013 ST-406 Wireless 911 Charge Return, which is
due August 20, 2013. The return will be mailed to you in the near future.

If you have any questions concerning this notification, please call one of the following Taxpayer
Service Centers:

Columbia Main Office (803) 898-5000
Columbia Field Collections (803) 898-5200
Charleston Services Center (843) 852-3600
Florence Service Center (843) 661-4850
Greenville Service Center (864) 241-1200
Myrtle Beach Service Center (843) 839-2960
Rock Hill Service Center (803) 324-7641
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